
Philadelphia Regional Port Authority 
3460 North Delaware Ave. 2nd Floor 

Philadelphia, PA 19134 
 

 
August 22, 2023 
 
 
To: All Bidders 
 
From: Kate Bailey 
 Director of Procurement 
 
Re: ADDENDUM NO. 12 

23-026.1 - RFP for Design Build of Temperature Controlled Warehouse 
 

This Addendum No. 12 is issued to: 
 

1. To clarify that the Project Master Schedule submissions will be evaluated as part of the technical 
submissions and not as a pass-fail criteria.  See Appendix H Section 2-5.3.   Proposed schedules 
that extend beyond the substantial completion date will not be excluded from consideration for 
award. 
 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by immediately emailing a copy of the completed 
acknowledgment to Kate Bailey at procurement@philaport.com  
 

 
ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM NO. 12 

Project #23-026.1 
RFP for Design Build of Temperature Controlled Warehouse 

 
Date__________   By________________________________ 
 
     Company___________________________ 
 
     Telephone___________________________ 
 
     Fax_________________________________ 
 
     Email ______________________________ 
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